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Saturday, Sept. 16 

Community Work Day 

9am 

Corner of Drovers & 

Nancy Ashworth 

Dates to Note 

Saturday, Oct. 21 

Community Work Day 

9am 

Corner of Drovers & 

Nancy Ashworth 

 

HOA Board Notes 

The board will be meeting in September 
to plan for the DRP annual meeting. The 
annual meeting for all property owners 
will be held Wednesday, October 18 at 
6pm at Cam’s barn on Sugar Hollow 
Road. More details will be sent out to  
everyone the week before the meeting.  

Neighborhood Updates 

Saturday, Nov. 18 

Community Work Day 

9am 

Corner of Drovers & 

Nancy Ashworth 

Fall Social Hours 

Join us at the pavilion on Nancy Ashworth 
across from Allan and Jill’s driveway for 
our first fall social hour! Bring a chair, an 
appetizer to share, and your beverage of 
choice. Hope to see you there!  

Friday, Sep 15, 5pm 

Friday, Oct 13, 5pm 

Friday, Nov 17, 5pm 

Design Review Committee 

An update from Richard and Beth who 
handle the myriad of tasks for the Design 
Review Committee: 

— Construction on the Parks’ home on 
Flying Cloud Lane continues.  

— The Reeder family began clearing Lot 
#22 to start the construction process. 

— Lot #15 at the corner of Nancy  
Ashworth sold this summer. No set date 
on start of construction.  

Sept. 7th & 21st 

Oct. 5th & 19th 

Nov. 2nd, 16th & 30th 

WastePro 

Recycle Days 

September Work & Chip Day 

The September work day on the 16th will 

take place along the roadways with 

branch trimming as the major task. 

Please bring your trimming tools and 

meet us at 9am at the corner of Nancy 

Ashworth and Drovers Lane.  

Mike Surrett will come the following 

week to chip the branches we trim and 

stack that day. If you have any trimming 

to do on your own property, be sure to 

have branches out by the road in front of 

your home no later than Monday, Sept. 

18th for Mike and his crew to chip. 

Branches must be 4” in diameter or less. 
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Board Member 

Current HOA 

Board Members 

The McClungs vacationed in 
New Mexico and Colorado  
exploring Mesa Verde and  
Chaco Canyon. 
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Chuck and Kimber enjoyed  

northern Italy including Venice, the 

Dolomites, and Lake Como. They 

completed a  five-hour hike at  

Monte Seceda described as “truly 

one of the most jaw-droppingly 

stunning hikes in the Dolomites!”  

Sum Sum Summertime Fun! 

The Farrell 

family took in  

a Braves game 

this summer 

and hiked 

Grandfather 

Mountain with 

the Warrens.  

The Learys planned a week on Fripp Island, SC,  

but Hurricane Idalia had other plans. The first  

three days were beautiful! 

This sweet family  

was seen relaxing  

in Fairview this  

summer! Here they 

are enjoying the  

Froelich’s back yard.  


